
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

 

Battle on Bago 
 

The 8th annual Battle on Bago ice 

fishing tournament will be held 

on February 27 and 28 in 

Menominee Park. Not only is this 

the world’s largest ice fishing 

tournament with a $250,000+ 

price pool – it’s also the largest 

annual fundraiser for our Rotary 

club.  

 

Volunteers are needed in a 

variety of support areas. Please 

save the date to help work at the 

event.  

 

Once again we will also be 

selling raffle tickets. Our club 

keeps 100% of all proceeds from 

raffle ticket sales by our 

members.  

 

Raffle prizes include (2) Honda 

Foreman 500 ATV’s, a Battle on 

Bago edition extreme golf cart 

and sturgeon shack, ice shanties 

and augers, cast (totaling $3,000), 

sunglasses, coolers, NFL 

autographed apparel and gift 

cards from event sponsors.  

 

The prizes are great so help sell 

some raffle tickets. Rotarians can 

pick up their tickets at today’s 

meeting. 

 

Tickets for the fishing 

tournament are on sale now 

through the Battle on Bago 

website and at Fleet Farm and 

TRS. This year the prize pool is 

more than $250,000 making it the 

largest ice fishing tournament in 

the world. 

 

Rotations are needed in a variety 

of capacities to ensure a 

successful tournament and 

fundraising event.  

 

 All funds raised support children 

and conservation efforts and the 

programs of Oshkosh Southwest 

Rotary. 

 

For more information on Battle 

on Bago go to: www. 

BattleOnBago.org.  

 

 

Rotary Club Holiday 

Party 

 
Thank you to the members of the 

committee who coordinated our 

annual club holiday party and to 

those who attended. 

Topic:  “Battle On Bago / Think Tank / 

Avenues of Service” 
 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Nicole Peterson 
Pres. Elect: Tom Kloeckner 
Past Pres.: Lori Davis 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Dawn Benish 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Steve Poeschl & Autumn Urban 

Community Service Chairs 

Todd Slagter & Vicky Redlin  

International Service Chairs 

Mark Stockli & Matt Bakalars   

New Generations 

Patty Shea & Jessica Benesh  
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Dan Buttke & Vicky Schroeder 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Mary Beth Seiser 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Gary C.K. Huang 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Jan.21 
 
 
Jan. 28 
 
 

John Holland: Oshkosh 
Fire Department 
 
Jess King & Kate Bauer: 
Foster Kids Camp 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Jan. 19) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 6:00, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
Jan 29 
 
Feb 5 
 
 
 
 

 
Business Expo 
 
Three Club Social @ Best 
Western  
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Dancing for Little Stars: 

Treadmills Needed!  
 

The annual Dancing for Little 

Stars fundraiser will be held on 

March 27. The Southwest Rotary 

team of dancers is in need of 

treadmills to use as part of their 

performance. If you have a 

treadmill you will not be using 

for the next couple of months 

(and we know you do) please 

contact Megan Bartelt. This 

event is a fundraiser for the 

Parent Connection.  

 

Tri-Con 2015 

 
The annual Rotary District 6270 

conference is mixing up its 

format for 2015. Our district will 

join forces with Rotary districts 

6250 and 6220 for a TRI-CON 

celebrating 100 years of district 

service. The convention will be 

held May 15 to 17, 2015 at the 

Radisson Paper Valley in 

Appleton.  

 

Featured speakers include: 

Michael Angelo Caruso, a young 

Rotarian and motivational 

speaker; Mary Beth Growney-

Selene, RI director; Tom 

Thibodeau, “Servant 

Leadership”; Ann Lee Hussey, 

polio survivor; and Sam Harris, 

holocaust survivor.  

 

Registration details are posted on 

the District 6270 website. 

 

Business Expo 
 

The Oshkosh Chamber of 

Commerce’s annual Business 

Expo is January 29. Volunteers 

are needed to staff the SW Rotary 

booth! Talk with Vicky Redlin 

for details. All three Oshkosh 

Rotary clubs are working 

together for this event.  

 

Three Club Social 
 

Rotarians from all three Oshkosh 

clubs will get together for a social 

on Feb. 5 at the Ground Round at 

River’s Edge inside the Best 

Western Hotel at 5 p.m. 

 

Black Jack Ski Passes 
 

Our Club is selling ski lift tickets 

to Black Jack (thank you Art 

Dumke) for $57 each. 100 

percent of the revenue will be 

donated to Oshkosh Southwest 

Rotary. If you or someone you 

know wants to hit the slopes this 

is a great opportunity. For more 

information contact a board 

member.  

 

Socially Southwest 
 

Make sure to like the Oshkosh 

Southwest Rotary page on 

Facebook. It’s a great way to stay 

informed on club events and 

information. Also make sure to 

update your member profile on 

our club website.  

  

 

Weekly Invocations 

January   Vicky Schroeder 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 

Jan. 14  Patty Shea & John 

Lorfeld 

 

Jan. 21   Kim Gordon & Mary 

Koch 

 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

SW Rotary Website 
OshkoshRotarySouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

Pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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